
Dorothy L. Bullock School 

Board Action Memo 

To: Mary MacMichael 

From: Kelly Ann Marchese, building principal 

Date: May 6, 2024 

Re: Co-curricular Advisors Stipends 2023-2024 

The following Bullock Staff members are requested to be ratified by the Board of Education as 

the advisors for our co-curricular activities for the 2023-24 School Year. They should be 

approved for their stipends at the negotiated rate following completion of their 2023-24 

responsibilities. 

Camping Trip Coordinators - $1547 each 

Jason Clark   Rich Brattelli 


